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Oregon's vote-by-mail system is a mature, proven mechanism to vote, and we should 

keep it. 

 

It is secure: 

* Vote by mail leaves a verifiable paper trail, unlike electronic voting. 

* Vote by mail is performed in the safety of a voter's home. 

* Any of the proposed attacks of vote by mail involve a person or group committing 

hundreds or thousands of felony counts for very little gain. This is why those attacks 

have never occurred at scale. 

 

Please defend our current voting mechanism.  

 

It is in line with the spirit of democracy, aligned with the needs of voters, and 

inexpensive to run. We would be crazy to throw it away! 


